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SPanish 5th year competition


Post-Primary Languages Ireland in collaboration with the Consejería de Educación de la Embajada de España en Dublin is delighted to announce its competition for 5th year students of Spanish. La Junta de Castilla y León and the Spanish Tourist Office in Dublin are sponsoring the competition
Due to GDPR we ask the entrants to submit the consent of the parent/guardian for PPLI to hold the entrant's personal information necessary to process their entry. The personal information of the entrants and parents/guardians will not be used for any other purpose, and the consent can be withdrawn at any time.

By entering the competition, entrants agree to abide by the rules. The entrant retains copyright over their original work, but by uploading a video, the entrant grants permission to the Post-Primary Languages Ireland to use for instructional purposes, promotional material or as examples of exemplary learning. 
Please, sign this form and email to: support@ppli.ie 
I give my consent for PPLI to process the entrant's ___________________ (name) personal information necessary to enter this competition.

Name of Parent/Guardian:       ____________________________

Date:				_____________________________

Contact email/telephone:         _____________________________

                                      Further information is available from: support@ppli.ie
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